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Instrumental Music Program
5th Grade Orchestra    
DIRECTOR:
Mrs. Petrucelli
ORCHESTRA’S:
Auten Road Intermediate School has 4 orchestras; the Tchaikovsky and the Mozart 5th Gr. Beginner Orchestras, the Brahms 6th Gr. Orchestra and the Bach Advanced Orchestra.
LESSONS AND


REHEARSALS: 
Every student will have one small group lesson that will be part of their P/E Health rotation each week.  Students will also have a large group rehearsal (Full-Orchestra) on Thursday each week. Orchestra rehearsals rotate through different periods each week. Students will miss their class only once every 6-7 weeks and will be responsible for any missed work. 
CONCERTS: 

Fifth grade beginning orchestra will have their first concert on Thursday, January 16th, which is our District Orchestra Festival being held at the Hillsborough High School.  All 5th gr. orchestra students are expected to participate.  Solo/Ensemble Night, March 20 is a solo or small ensemble night open to all string orchestra students.  On Thurs., May 30th we will have our biggest night of the year, our Auten Spring String Concert!  There will be 2 Open Houses for parents to come into school and watch your child in their orchestra rehearsal, Nov. 15th and  on March 21st.


Please mark your calendars now for these special occasions!
FIRST LESSON: Students will be notified of their lesson day, time, and Orchestra assignment through their homeroom teachers. Lessons have already begun. Full-orchestra rehearsals will begin on Thursday, Oct. 4th. Please make sure that your child is equipped with their instrument, music book (Orchestra Expressions) a shoulder rest for all violin & viola players(the size of their instrument) and a wire music stand for at home practice. 
PRACTICING: 
Practicing at home ensures success! Most students will make good progress and be successful when they practice a minimum of 20 minutes per day, 5 days a week.  This is a total of 100 minutes per week.
RENTAL INFO:
 All students should now have their instruments, shoulder rests (violin & viola’s only), wire music stand and the Orchestra Expressions book.  However, if you need to rent an instrument for your child, please pick up an instrument rental form or go to your near-by music store.  All string instrument students must be given a size by their lesson teacher.
                FYI:
Instruments need to be stored in their homeroom the morning of lesson days and orchestra days. Your child MAY NOT leave their instruments in school overnight.  The school is not financially responsible if your child’s instrument if lost or stolen.  Bass players do not need to transport their instruments except to tune them, about once a month.  
